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During this fiscal year we have changed committee chairs. Our mission is the 

same. We are working towards making small, meaningful changes that will be 

introduced slowly. The first change is when being called to the Torah we offer a 

choice of non-gender specific verbiage. This change was made in collaboration 

with Rabbi Small and the Ritual Committee. Dr. Keren McGinity, the USCJ 

Interfaith Specialist, was consulted to be certain we are following a path 

consistent with the conservative movement. 


